Carsten Riddersholm

Fra: Mete Plus Homes [mete@plushomeside.com]

Sendt: 19. maj 2015 08:58
Til: 'Carsten Riddersholm'

Emne: RE: Your Quotation for Arcadia

Hello Carsten,

Sorry, yesterday after your visit I went out from office and just seen your message.

Shortly, for the two points below I confirm that;

- Swimming pool is open 7 months a year.
- The accounts will not be shared in facebook but will be sent by email to everyone's personal emails.

Best Regards Mete

From: Carsten Riddersholm [mailto:carsten@riddersholm.dk]

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 4:57 PM

To: 'Mete Plus Homes' **Cc:** 'Fritz Jensen'

Subject: Your Quotation for Arcadia

Hello Mete

Thank you for a very informative meeting.

I have looked through your quotation and have two comments:

- 1. In the past the pool have been open 7 months a year. That should remain so.
- 2. Use of Facebook for general information is fine, but account details should for security reason be kept in personal emails and not on Facebook. I don't want my name exposed on Facebook because I owe 50 TL.

Do you agree? And will you update your quotation accordantly and send an updated copy to Fritz and me. Thank You

Best Regards

Carsten Riddersholm Mobil: (+45) 51 46 63 94

Fra: Mete Plus Homes [mailto:mete@plushomeside.com]

Sendt: 18. maj 2015 14:32 **Til:** carsten@riddersholm.dk

Emne: Turkish Condominium law number 634 in English Language